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From: A. J. MOSTOUFI <jmostoufi@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 11:14 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary,

Inconsideration of RIN 3038-AC6, | wish to express that leverage ratio to be left as is. This
will enable many more ordinary citizens to make their own decision should they choose to
participate in this type of trading.

Sincerely,
John Mostoufi



